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CONTACTS 
Relief Administrator:   Pam Holliday 
Assistant Administrator:  Teresa Sutter 
    
 
Foreman:   Corley Ollinger 
 
Mayor:  Leila Mohr  (306) 939-2287 
Councillors: 
 Debbie Kothlow  (306) 737-0914
 Beverly Mohr  (306) 526-3775 
 Clayton Scherle  (306) 718-7200 
 Travis Sutter  (306) 539-9651 
  

IF YOU EXPERIENCE A WATER OR 

SEWER EMERGENCY AFTER 
 HOURS PLEASE 

CONTACT CORLEY AT (306) 718-7040 
 

2025 Utility Rates 
You will notice the new quarterly utility rates, as outlined below, are in effect on your enclosed invoice. 
Water – 0 to 10,000 gallons  $155.00  Water Infrastructure – Residence  $45.00 
Water – 10,001 gallons or more $30.00 per 1,000 gallons Water Infrastructure – Hotel   $90.00 
Sewer – Residences   $80.00   Garbage    $42.00 
Sewer – Hotel    $120.00  Recycling    $39.00 
 
 
 

The back-alley pick-ups are intended for you to get rid of your leaves, garden refuse, grass 

clippings, etc.  If you are doing a large tree trimming or tree removal project, please 

contact the office and arrange to utilize the Village’s trailer instead of leaving a large 

amount for Corley to handle. 

 

A reminder to everyone to please trim your trees and hedges along the sidewalks and the 

back alleys to keep them clear for people walking on the sidewalk and driving  

down the back alleys. 

 

Thank you to everyone that works hard to help keep Earl Grey looking beautiful! 

 

mailto:earlgreyvillage@sasktel.net
https://villageofearlgrey.ca/


Please do not feed the deer in our Village.  Feeding 
deer leads to: 
 

• More deer vehicle collisions 

• Reliance on easy food from humans 

• Spread of disease 

• Deer becoming an easy target for poachers 

• Increased metabolism leading to diarrhea, 
dehydration and even death 

 Planning to Build 
Remember that building and development permits are required and must be approved PRIOR to 
construction.  Professional Building Inspections does all village building inspections and ensures that all 
construction meets the current building standards and also conforms to zoning bylaws. Please contact the 
Village Office with building inquiries.  
 

  Demolition permits are required for removal or demolition of any building or structure.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Hall Bookings 
 

If you are interested in renting 
the Community Hall, please 
contact the Village Office at 

(306) 939-2062 

DOGS ON LEASHES 

 

Please ensure that your dog is leashed at all times even when 

under supervision and whenever the dog is on public 

property.  This is for the safety of other dogs and yourself. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STREETS 
 

We ask that you please refrain 
from parking vehicles on the 

street for extended periods of 
time (longer than 48 hours).  Also, 

please remove your garbage 
and/or recycling bin as soon as 

possible after they are emptied on 
Wednesdays.  When vehicles and 
garbage/recycling bins are left on 
the street, they impede with snow 

removal. 


